
From: Gail Stone <freedomone1974@gmail.com> 
To: Kelly Packard <kellypackard58@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Saturday, September 3, 2016 11:38 AM 
Subject: Bob Bowers 
 
We found Bob Bowers to be extremely competent and courteous to work with. As in any 
renovation there are always unexpected glitches and he solved all those pesky 
problems with a very calm and positive attitude. We highly recommend him and will be 
using him for another project ourselves. 
Sincerely, 
Gail and Steve Stone 
 


